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ACHIEVEMENT [DOCUMENT TITLE]  INSERVICE Monday 20th November  

Our teaching staff will be looking at how we will be implementing North 

Lanarkshire Active Literacy in our school. Staff have been attending 

training on this and with the aim of enhancing learning and teaching in 

literacy. 

RAG BAG 

Thank you for your continued support for our Rag Bag bin at the 

school. We have raised £50 this year so far. 

WEBSITE 

Keep checking our website www. wiston-pri.s-lanark.sch.uk   for school 

updates and photos. There are some great ones taken at the Primary 6/7 

residential 

ADVERSE WEATHER 

In the event of severe weather conditions please 

consider:  

 Are your mobile numbers/ emergency contact details up to date in case 

we need to contact you if we are closing the school? If there have 

been any changes please let us know asap 

 We will do our best to keep you updated about school openings and bus 

pick ups, but this may not always be possible. Please check your 

mobile for updates of school openings after severe 

overnight weather or check South Lanarkshire Council 

website. 

 It is essential your child knows where to go if the 

school has to close 

  

DIARY 

Thurs 23rd Nov Parents Evening 

Mon 2oth Nov Inservice Day- children do not attend 

Fri 8th Dec pm Trip to Lanark Panto 

Thurs 14th Dec, 6.30pm Christmas Get Together 

Wed 20th Dec P1-7 Christmas lunch and party 

Frid 22nd Dec School Closes 2.30pm 

Mon 8th Jan School Reopens  

Mon 15th – Frid 19th Jan Enrolment Week for new Primary 1 

children 

 

 Ready for the disco at Kingswood! 
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NEWS      NEWS        NEWS         NEWS      NEWS    NEWS          

NEWS 

The first few weeks of this term have been very busy and 

the remaining weeks promise much the same. We would like 

to wish Alana, David and Rhys well as they head off to 

their new school in England. 

 

RESIDENTIAL WEEK  

Alana and Natasha had a great time on their week away at 

Dukeswood, Hexham. They were well looked after by Mrs 

Holme. Many thanks to her for giving up her time! If you 

get the chance have a look at their photos on the school 

website 

 

READING CHALLENGE 

In response to the First Minister’s Reading Challenge to 

nurture a lifelong love of books and reading we will be 

setting the children some reading challenges over the next 

few months. Please encourage your child to read as often 

as possible and from a wide variety of sources- fiction, 

non fiction, e-books, comics etc 

 

CHRISTMAS CARDS and SCHOOL PHOTOGRAPHS 

Thank you for your support with both of these fundraisers. 

We have raised £48 with the Christmas Cards. 

 

PARENT COUNCIL 

The date of next meeting: Wed 24th Jan 

 

CHRISTMAS GET TOGETHER 

Please come along to the school on Thursday 14th December 

at 6.30pm for some festive fun. More details to follow 

 

AFTER SCHOOL CLUB 

The children are really enjoying their taste of judo. 

Thank you to Mrs Simpson for organising this. 

 

Help us to stay healthy over the winter period by 

following the advice below from NHS Scotland 

 


